

Kristen Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

January 14, 2013

RE: Notice of Application and Written Hearing

Board File No. EB-2012-0467

Dear Ms. Walli,

Per the Letter of Direction issued on January 8, 2013 in relation to the Notice of Application and Written Hearing, the OEB has directed SunE Norfolk Bloomsburg LP to post the Notice on our website, if available by January 15, 2013.

At this time, SunE Norfolk Bloomsburg LP does not have the ability to post the Notice of Application and Written Hearing on the relevant website. This is due to a technical issue with the website that is currently being addressed by the web designer and the web host. The Notice will be posted as soon as the issue is rectified.

SunE Norfolk Bloomsburg LP has made a copy of the application available for public review at our offices.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at csearle@sunedison.com or 647-258-9076.

Sincerely,

Courtney Searle Program Manager SunEdison Canada

cc: Vince Mazzone, Ontario Energy Board